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On the Colville-plan-revision,

 

I don't think Harvey Creek a motorized road, open to the public,

for 100+- years should be considered for inclusion in the Salmo

Wilderness. People have been paying taxes for maintenance

of the road, the construction of an older bridge, the construction

of a newer bridge and an expensive reinforcement of the bank

(Which used to slough across the road.) up the hill from the

entrance to Harvey Creek, since the road was built. People pick

huckleberries, camp along Harvey Creek, take their jeep up

Harvey Creek for a day ride, take pictures, hunt mule deer, hunt

bear, hunt grouse, pick shaggy main mushrooms, ride horses,

snowmobile, etc.. Our taxes paid for it. Elderly people who 

have enjoyed the area all their lives should continue to be able to 

use a licensed motorized vehicle to drive up Harvey Creek.

 

Thanks, Dan Jones
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